

St. Mark's Lutheran Church & School

7 St. Mark's Place Yonkers, NY 10704

Rev. Robert Boehler, Pastor

Mrs. Debra R. Masiello, Principal

Church Phone: 914-237-8199

School Phone: 914-237-4944

pastor@smlcyonkers.org

Fax: 914-237-4480 smly2011@live.com

mrsmasiello@smlsyonkers.com

www.smlsyonkers.com

February 2017 Newsletter

¹/2 **Day of School on Friday, Feb. 3** − *Dress Down Charity of the Month* − Toiletries for the Westchester Food Bank and My Sisters' Place. Acceptable items include bar or liquid soap, shampoo, conditioner, hand or body lotion, toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant. NO mouthwash. Unused products only.

Pizza Kit Orders can be picked up after school next Monday, the 6th.

The Box Top Contest ends on Friday, February 10.

February 14 – **Spirit Day** – Valentine tops, or Red / White / Pink.

February 15 – **Sweatshirt / T-Shirt Orders due.**

No School – Feb. 20-24 – Winter Break. School re-opens on Feb. 27.

Congratulations to our National Geography Bee winner – 5th grader, Ciara May"Kiki" Lenihan. Second place winner is 4th grader, Ava Yazdanbakhsh. Kiki will be taking a test to qualify for the state bee.

Report cards for Quarter 2 for Grades 1-8 will be going home on Friday, the 3rd. If you owe any tuition, aftercare, or other monies, your child's report card will not be sent home. Please stop at the school office to bring your accounts up to date. Please sign and return the envelope on Monday. You keep the report. If you have any questions about the report card, make an appointment with your child's teacher.

Report cards for Pre-K 3, Pre-K 4, and Kindergarten will be sent home on March 3.

Thank you to all those who donated to our **Clothing Drive**. The clothes went to Care Cycle. We had 2,108 pounds of clothes and raised \$403.50.

Empowered by the love of God in Christ, St. Mark's Lutheran School prepares students to be lifelong learners and servant leaders.